
 

2025 Direct Service Professional Support
Survey

Hello everyone,
As the state legislature works on its version of the NH state budget, we want to

ensure adults receiving DD/ABD waiver services and their families are heard.
The link below is to a survey for individuals and families to complete regarding

their access to DSP staffing over the past month. We hope to hear from as

many respondents as possible by Friday, February 28th. The anonymous
information we obtain from this survey will be shared with the legislature to

advocate for funding.
PLEASE SHARE THIS EMAIL WITH ALL INDIVIDUALS AND FAMILIES YOU

SUPPORT AND THROUGH ANY SOCIAL MEDIA CHANNELS YOU
MAINTAIN. This is intended to be filled out by adult DD and ABD waiver

participants and their families about their experiences. 
Survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2025CSNIDSP

 
The closure date for this survey is Friday 2/28/25 at midnight. 

Thank you all for your assistance with this important effort.
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